



Dear Students,
Please be informed that classes for the Fall-2024 semester have commenced from July 11, 2024, for all continuing students, except for freshers. Freshers' classes will begin from July 13, 2024.
Kindly ensure your presence in classes as per the schedule provided. Punctuality and regular attendance are essential for your academic progress.
Best wishes for a productive semester!

Thank you.

Best Regards
Dr.Imran Mahmud 
Head
Department of SWE
